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Amanda Griffith

From: Amanda Griffith on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 2:59 PM
To: 'Paul La Fontaine'
Subject: RE: Docket # 20170262

Good afternoon Mr. Fontaine,  
 
We have received your updated email address and we will update the contact information in our system for Docket 
Number 20170262 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Regards, 
Amanda Griffith 
Deputy Clerk 1 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oaks Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850-414-6467 
 
From: Paul La Fontaine [mailto:paul@pronet-us.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 1:47 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket # 20170262 
 
 
 
Please correct my email 
  
paul@pronet-us.com 
  
  
  

 




